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Qben Infra: Subsidiary awarded significant contract 
for framework agreement with GlitreNett

Hadeland Elektro AS, a subsidiary of Nordic Infrastructure Group, has been awarded a framework 
agreement for contractor services in the GlitreNett East area. After a comprehensive evaluation, 
Hadeland Elektro was selected for the assignment with the best weighting in terms of price, 
quality, and environment. The contract period runs from May 2025 for 2 years, with up to 4 years 
extension (2+1+1). The delivery includes construction, operation, maintenance services, as well as 
emergency and preparedness services.

The framework agreement has an upper financial limit of NOK 250 million over 6 years, with an 
estimated annual value of NOK 30 million. GlitreNett is the second largest network customer in 
Norway with over 320,000 network customers.

The closing date for submission of complaints is 05.05.2025.

For further information, please contact:
Leif Chr. Salomonsen, Interim CEO Qben Infra
Tel: +47 992 42 888

 E-mail: lcs@qben.se

FNCA Sweden AB is the  certified adviser.company's

About Qben Infra
Qben Infra invests in and develops companies in infrastructure services in the Nordic region. 
The company operates in niches where the market is driven by strong growth trends, large 
government investments and where opportunities for consolidation and strong growth exist - 
for example, railways and power grids. The strategy includes driving organic growth, reinforced 
by selective acquisitions (M&A) and realisation of synergies. For more information, see qben.se.


